
Dear friend .

Madrid, 30 June 1 .985

Hope you excuse this massproduced letter
which is sent out to everybody concerning with video-
art . The reasons for this is to get more information
for our SECOND VIDEO FESTIVAL, that we are preparing

t.iat wi_1l take place in Madrid n~_;xt June 1 .986 0

We dontt know if you got information about
our FIRST VIDEO FESTIVAL that we organized in June
1 .984, from the 11th . till the 16th . In the case you
are not informed, we had published a catalogue in
whichthere is documentation about the different sec-
tions of the Festival : video-instalations, cycles on
various theoretical themes, portraits of historical
video artists through tapes, speeches, video-perfor-
mances, a video electronic circus and the selection
of video tapes .

We will be very interested if you can send
us documentation about your video work (on tapes, vi-
deo-performances . . . . .), specially your most recent ones .

We are creating a Documentation Center
in which all documentation can be consulted, not only
for the Video Festivalp but also for theorists, artists
and people interested on knowing about video art .

Please, let us know if you have a distri-
butor or if you manege directly your tapes .

Next November we will make the formal pre-
sentation of the SECOND VIDEO FESTIVAL . In that moment
we will make a contact with you to inform you about all
of it and dates for the international convocatory for
tapes .

Yours sincerely

Paloma Navares

Video Festivalts Director


